
 

 

APRIL 2020 WHEEL DELAY 
To accommodate the major decisions that will 
be made during the Board Meeting on Tuesday, 
March 31, the April 2020 Wheel will be 
delayed. We thank you for your understanding. 

  

CANCELLATION REMINDER 
Please note that the following events will not 
occur due to the COVID-19 situation: 

• All Fitness Classes 
• All Racquet Club Hours 
• All Interest Club Meetings 
• Community Happy Hour 
• Shuttle Trip for  Thursday, April 2 
• Recreation Committee 
• Youth Committee 
• Pet Committee 

  

ONLINE BOARD MEETING 
The next meeting will be via telephone 
conference on Tuesday, March 31, 2020 at 7:30 
p.m. To listen in on the meeting, send an email 
to ea2bod@watergateatlandmark.com no later 
than Noon on Monday, March 31. Include your 
name, building and unit number in your 
response. Also note whether you want to speak 
during the residents forum and the topic of 
discussion in your reply. We will then email you 
the conference phone number and access code. 
For those who signed up to speak, a code will be 
provided that allows you to un-mute your 
phone. The Board President will call your name 
and you will have three minutes to speak. 
Thereafter, you will need to mute your phone for 
the remainder of the meeting. 

  

WAITING FOR 
GROCERY OR 

FOOD 
DELIVERIES? 

Services like Giant’s 
Peapod, Uber Eats and 
other food delivery services 
are admitted by the Front 
Gate Patrol Services Officer upon confirmation 
from the resident. Residents may call Patrol 
Services to grant admittance in advance or the 
officer will attempt to reach the resident in the 
event preapproval was not received. 

TRASH PICK-UP 
CHANGES 

Please note the following  
changes due to the 
pandemic: 

• Bulk pick-up has 
been suspended until 
further notice.  

• Please do not put discarded furniture, 
electronics, construction materials, etc. on 
the Loading Dock. 

• Recycling is still available. Please follow the 
current rules regarding such. 

• Cardboard boxes that are broken down may 
be left neatly in the Loading Dock. This 
does not include pizza boxes. 

  

HELP “COMBAT” COVID-19 
The World Health Organization is advising 
people to follow five simple steps to help prevent 
the spread of COVID-19:  

• Wash your hands. 
• Cough/sneeze into your elbow. 
• Don't touch your face. 
• Stay more than 3ft (1m) away from others. At 

WAL, this includes the elevators and other 
common places. 

• Stay home and practice social distancing. 

Also, you may want to consider wearing a 
barrier of protection for your hands and face 
when you leave your unit. Disposable gloves, 
sanitizing wipes and face masks may be helpful. 

  

BE GREEN WHILE YOU 
QUARANTINE! 

Please keep in mind a few things to help with 
the increased utility costs likely to result with 
more people staying home for long time periods: 

• Report issues related to any toilet sounds or 
leaks to Metro Water at 703-461-3418. 

• Consider the benefits of replacing older light 
bulbs with ones that are more energy efficient. 

• Turn off the water, lights and electronics when 
leaving the room. 

• Adjust the thermostat if you are going to be 
out of the unit and off property for a long time. 

These steps can help reduce the costs associated 
with utilities that unit owners pay for in the 
annual dues. 

 

MAINTENANCE  
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

*The schedule may 
change.*  

 
 
 

•Bldg. 1 HVAC/Fascia 
Project for Tiers 16, 18 
and 20 are in progress. 

 

•Bldg. 2’s Balcony Res-
toration for Tiers 1, 3, 5 
and 15 are in progress. 

IMPORTANT  
CONTACTS 

 

Shuttle Bus Text Opt-In 
Text “watergate” to 
844-612-2165 
 

FirstService Residential 
703-385-1133 
 

Resident Services Office 
703-370-7000  
 

Gate Communications 
703-370-2674 
 

Activities Office 
703-370-7092 
 

Lobby Entrance Camera 
Comcast - 971 
Master Antenna - 3 
 

WAL CCTV Channels 
Comcast - 970 
Master Antenna - 8 
 

Metro Water 
703-461-3418 
 

Racquet Club 
703-370-7047 
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THERE WILL BE A BBQ FOOD TRUCK 
HERE AT WATERGATE ON WEDNESDAY, 

APRIL 1 FOR LUNCH SERVICE! 
 

NO FOOLIN’! 
 
We have accepted 
an invitation by 
ROCKLANDS 
Barbeque and 
Grilling Company 
of Alexandria to 
bring their food 
truck onsite for 
individual boxed 
lunches for resi-
dents on Wednes-
day, April 1, from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m.  
 
With most parks closed, they were looking for new places to 
bring their quality cooked meats to hungry mouths. With 
Rocklands being on site for that day, it will offer resiudents a 
chance to eat restaurant quality without having to venture out 
of  Watergate.   
  
PRE-ORDERS  
Call in your order 703-778-8000 or email it 
to cliff@rocklands.com before Monday, March 30 at 5 p.m. or 
simply walk down to the truck to order on the spot. Orders 
placed ahead of the trucks arrival must be picked up between 
10:30 and 11:15 a.m. before the traditional food truck service 
begins.   
  
SOCIAL DISTANCING  
For orders placed at the food truck, Rocklands will advise cus-
tomers waiting in line to maintain appropriate distances, while 
they offer a safe food option that isn't home cooked.  
 
Rocklands BBQ is located off Duke Street near Old Town on 
Quaker Lane. They have all the required health certificates to 
operate their food truck. We look forward to a good BBQ lunch 
this WEDNESDAY next to the Outdoor Putting Green. 

SHUTTLE SCHEDULE CHANGES 

Due to the closure of the Blue Line Metro stop at Van Dorn St., 
WAL’s shuttle will instead go to the King Street Station.  

As a result of the increased distance, the shuttle will only be able 
to make three runs in the morning and four in the afternoon. If 
you haven’t done so already, you may visit our website to print 
out a copy of the amended shuttle schedule. Print copies are also 
available via Resident Services and in building lobbies. 
  
Beginning Monday, March 30, 2020, the shopping shuttle runs 
on Monday, Wednesday, Friday and Saturday. No shopping 
trips will occur on Tuesdays and Thursdays. 
 
Non-essential store closures and greatly reduced ridership have 
forced the alteration to the Shopping schedule. This schedule 
provides a variety of grocery store shopping options. 


